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Simon Hobson <sphobson@googlemail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 9:15 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
FX

Dear Sirs,

I am opposed to all proposed changes to Forex trading that will prevent me, a small trader, from
participating in trades.

Simon Hobson
Hobson Hunt
WINCHESTER
United Kingdom
Telephone: +44 (0)1962 760469
Mobile: +44 (0)7969 747738
http ://www.hob sonhunts.co.uk


